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Year 1 to Year 6 Pantomime Visit 

Children from Years 1- 6 had a wonderful time at Telford theatre enjoying this year’s pantomime, Treasure 

Island. We had a great time joining in with the singing and dancing, and even a few lucky children and 

adults were invited up onto the stage. A huge well done to all the children for being excellent ambassadors 

for the school whilst at the theatre; the staff were thoroughly impressed by their impeccable behaviour.   

Guitarists’ Performance 

In Monday’s assemblies, the children were treated to a special Christmas performance of Jingle Bells. The 

children who learn guitar alongside Dan Jones played beautifully to both KS1 and KS2 children. We are all 

incredibly proud of their efforts.  

 

Christmas Holidays 

We would like to wish you a wonderful Christmas and a happy New Year. 

We look forward to welcoming the children back to school on Tuesday 9th January 2024. 

 
 Reception  -  Dear Santa 

Reception had a fantastic trip to Theatre Severn to watch Dear Santa. We all laughed at the cheeky elf 

and sung our hearts out to Jingle Bells with Santa and the team. A magical time was had by all. 
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Thank You to The Friends 

We would like to say a big thank you to our amazing group of Friends for all of their hard work this term.   

We are very proud to have such a committed group and value the work that you do. 

We thank you all and wish you a merry Christmas and a happy New Year. 

        A note from the Friends of  

        Redhill Primary Academy 

Some pics from 

our events and 

that’s a wrap for 

2023! 




